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From: Heather Brakes <heather@lobbyalaska.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 09, 2020 3:04 PM

To: Katrina Matheny <Katrina.Matheny@akleg.gov>
Subject: Re: Thanksgiving in March

Good afternoon --
The 20th Annual Thanksgiving in March event is scheduled for 6:00 p.m., Tuesday, March 10 at the
Imperial. The Juneau Chapter of the Alaska Travel Industry Association is the primary organizer of the

event with many other businesses, organizations, and individuals participating. All proceeds will benefit
the Southeast Alaska Food Bank (SEAFB).

The Southeast Alaska Food Bank is a 501(c}{3) organization -- Tax ID #92-0165056.

We respectfully request Legislative Council sanction this charitable event. Please contact me if you have
any questions or need additional information.

~Heather
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